Dates Extended Pre-Conference Workshops 

Respected all

We are not receiving an encouraging number of Registrations for Pre-Conference workshops. 

So, the Organising Committee of the Conference has taken the following advice decisions in this regard:

1. Workshop registration extended to 30th September
2. Workshop facilitators may change venue and date as per their feasibility; and may facilitate it as “Hybrid” mode
3. The facilitators may design the brochure for their workshops and share wherever they want, to increase the number of registrations 
4. Discount may be offered on workshop registration fee, if the facilitator desires, in consultation with Organising Committee

Note: Approval has to be obtained from Organising Committee for change of any.

Workshops list, and Registration Form available on https://pps.org.pk/upcoming-conferences/
